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Jack Summers

From: Nicola Hurley

Sent: 06 July 2016 11:09

To: Planning Comments

Subject: FW: 2 Highview Way - application BH2016/02278

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Please see below 
 
Nicola Hurley 

Planning Manager Applications (I work Monday to Thursday inclusive)  
City Planning & Development 
Brighton & Hove City Council 
Email: nicola.hurley@brighton-hove.gov.uk 
Tel: 01273 292114  
www.brighton-hove.gov.uk 
  
NB. Please note case officers will normally be available to take your call between 2pm – 4.30pm Monday - 
Friday 
 
  
NB. Any electronic files sent in support of a planning application must not exceed 5Mb in size.  Please 
ensure all electronic files are submitted in PDF format.  They should be sent 
planning.applications@brighton-hove.gov.uk to enable them to be processed as quickly as possible. 
 

 

From: Lee Wares  

Sent: 06 July 2016 8:59 AM 

To: Nicola Hurley 
Cc: Geoffrey Theobald 

Subject: RE: 2 Highview Way - application BH2016/02278 

 

Dear Nicola, 

 

Please would you accept this email as confirmation that both Cllr Theobald and myself are in support of this 

application and that we would wish the matter to be brought to the Planning Committee for consideration if the 

case officer is proposing to refuse the application under delegated powers. 

 

Please would you also make note that one of us may wish to speak on this application and to that end, please will 

you advise us in good time should the application come before Committee. 

 

Many thanks, Lee 

 

 

Cllr. Lee Wares 

Conservative Councillor for Patcham and Hollingbury 

Opposition spokesperson for Licensing Committee 

Member of Environment, Transport and Sustainability Committee 

Member of Police and Crime Panel 

Brighton and Hove City Council 

King’s House 

Grand Avenue 
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Hove 

BN3 2LS 

Tel: 01273 291996 

Email: lee.wares@brighton-hove.gov.uk 

 

 

 

 

From: Nicola Hurley  

Sent: 04 July 2016 12:15 PM 

To: Geoffrey Theobald 
Subject: 2 Highview Way 

 

Dear Councillor Theobald 
 
Thank you for your email to Paul Vidler regarding the current application at 2 Highview Way (application 
reference BH2016/02278). 
 
The application follows an application that was refused planning permission earlier this year (reference 
BH2016/00483). 
 
The application is currently in the consultation stage and will be allocated to an officer in the next couple of 
weeks. 
 
The consultation expires on the 21 July 2016.  If you are looking to refer the application to committee, 
please can you advise whether you are support the scheme or objecting to the proposal.  The referral to 
committee needs to be made before the consultation period expires. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you in due course. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Nicola 
 
Nicola Hurley 

Planning Manager Applications (I work Monday to Thursday inclusive)  
City Planning & Development 
Brighton & Hove City Council 
Email: nicola.hurley@brighton-hove.gov.uk 
Tel: 01273 292114  
www.brighton-hove.gov.uk 
  
NB. Please note case officers will normally be available to take your call between 2pm – 4.30pm Monday - 
Friday 
 
  
NB. Any electronic files sent in support of a planning application must not exceed 5Mb in size.  Please 
ensure all electronic files are submitted in PDF format.  They should be sent 
planning.applications@brighton-hove.gov.uk to enable them to be processed as quickly as possible. 
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